
Carolina Corvettes 

Meeting Notes 

January 10, 2017 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 by Greg Kyzer. 

Minutes from the December meeting were accepted without corrections. 

John Haskell gave the governors report. 

Debbie Haskell gave the treasurer’s report. 

There was a discussion about the club banquet.  It was decided that in lieu of the club paying for the 

banquet as in past years, we would use that money to donate to a charity. 

John Brackett and Carol Moye volunteered to research options for a banquet location.  The date has not 

been selected. 

Several recommendations were presented for charitable donations:   Ronald McDonald House, Ronnie 

Thames Foundation, ad litum  items that could help Carol Moye’s work with foster children, and a brick 

in honor of Alan Blackmon at the Corvette Museum. 

Terry Merritt introduced Rose with the Ronald McDonald House.  She gave a talk about RMH and its 

needs. 

Karen Thomas suggested a trip and tour at the FireAde plant in Fayetteville, Georgia, and possibly an 

overnight stay at an historic Holiday Inn.  She will provide more information. 

The Turtle Shell restaurant management said they would be able to provide a special menu for the 

February meeting, which falls on Valentine’s Day this year. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Debbie Haskell for Maggie Holloway 

 


